
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION 
WESTERN REGION SAN FRANCISCO 

Kerry O’Brien 
Regional Director 

(415) 848-5189 
kobrien@ftc.gov

90 Seventh Street 
Suite 14-300 

San Francisco, California 94103 
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Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please direct any inquiries concerning this 
letter to Abdiel Lewis at alewis4@ftc.gov and Alyssa Wu at awu1@ftc.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kerry O’Brien  
Regional Director 
Western Region San Francisco
 


